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Management Memorandum 16-011

DATE: November 29, 2016
TO: Current and Eligible Subrecipients, Contractors and State Agencies
FROM: Kyle Devine, Chief

Bureau of Behavioral Health Wellness and Prevention

SUBIJECT: The FFY 2017 Annual Synar Report available for Public Comment

The FFY 2017 Annual Synar Report (ASR) is now available for review and public comment at the
following location: http://dpbh.nv.gov/Programs/Clinical SAPTA/dta/Grants’SAPTAGrants/

Those who wish to comment on the ASR may do so by filling out the form under “Send Public Comments” at the
above-referenced link.

This and other management memos are Iqcated on the Management Oversight Team webpage at

http://dpbh.nv.gov/Programs/ClinicalSAPTA/dta/Partners/MOT/ .
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